To

The director,

Dolphin Institute of Management,

Hyderabad,

Andhra Pradesh

August 8, 2010

Subject: – Invitation for the college fest on August 17, 2010 to August 19, 2010

Dear Sir,

This gives us great pleasure to inform you that our college Malbhum Institute of management and technology is arranging its annual fest from August 17, 2010 to August 19, 2010. We cordially invite you and all your students to be a part of the event.

The event consists of various contests and workshops to be held during these three days. The contests will include essay writing, drama, debate, extempore, quiz, paper presentation etc. to name a few. The workshops will comprise of workshop on supply chain management, critical change management issues in the modern world of management etc. For any kind of details regarding any of these events you can refer to our event website which is www.fest.com.

Looking forward to the active participation of your college

Thanks and Regards

Nitin Kathuria

Malbhum Institute of management and technology

